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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 UTTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (501)371-4000

Novembe. 9, 1984

1CAN118404

Reba M. Diggs
License Fee Management B onch-

Office of Administration
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclaar One - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-313
License No. DPR-51
Submittal of $150 Application Fee for the
ANO-1 Second 10-Year Inservice Inspection Program

Gentlemen:

We have received your October 17, 1984, (1CNA108404), letter which requested
our remittance of $150 as an application fee for NRC's review of the ANO-1
second 10 year Inservice Inspection Program. This Program was sent to NRC
with our letter dated August 27, 1984, (1CAN088410).

Enclosed is our check for $150, as rer,uested.

Ve y truly ours,

,

J. Ted Enos
Manager, Licensing
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